
THANK YOU  

I wanted to close the year by saying thank you to the wonderful children, suppor�ve parents 

and amazing staff team that I have the privilege of working with. I am sure you will join me in 

wishing Mr Thomason, Miss Rothwell and Miss Brown good luck as they begin the next chapter 

in their careers. 

NEWSLETTER 

HINDLEY JUNIOR AND INFANT SCHOOL 
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SPORTS DAY FUN 

What a lovely �me we had last week seeing our children strive 

to achieve their very best across a series of spor�ng events and 

challenges. A special thank you to Teachers, Learning Support 

Assistants, Parents and Carers, your encouragement, enthusiasm 

and spor�ng spirit was wonderful to see! 

ATTENDANCE TRIP―THE CHINESE BUFFET 

On Thursday, our fourteen 100% A/endance Award winners enjoyed a trip to the Chinese Buffet 

in Wigan. The children behaved beau�fully and really enjoyed their visit. Well done to both the 

parents and the children, we hope to see you on the a/endance award trip again next year!  

GOLD AWARD WINNERS 

To celebrate a truly fabulous year, the children who achieved their 

Gold Award were treated to a cinema trip on Wednesday. They 

watched Disney’s ‘The Incredibles 2’. The children behaved brilliant-

ly and the film was Incredible! We are very proud of each and every 

one of them. I am sure you will all agree this was a very well-

deserved treat for our amazing role models. 

SUMMER FAIR 

Thank you to everyone who donated items and came 

along to our Summer Fair. It was great fun and we 

raised an amazing £733.65 for our School Fund! We 

enjoyed a bouncy castle, tombolas, snacks, treats, 

games and lots more. We even managed to beat last 

years total! We would like to thank local businesses for 

their support including: Greenhalgh’s, Smyths Toy 

Store, Summat 2 Ate, KPW Photo Booths, AMF Bowl-

ing, The Wacky Warehouse, Tesco in Hindley and Maid-

en’s Butchers.  



GREAT NEWS! 

Our ‘Sparkle and Shine’ writers for the final half term of the year have enjoyed a special VIP 

week. Class teachers chose these fabulous children to receive a full week of special privileges!  

Year 6—Phoebe  Year 5—Erin  Year 4—Kaitlyn  Year 3—Keira    

Year 2—Kaydie  Year 1—Kaiya   Early Years—Lucas 

...AND FINALLY 

It has been a wonderful year full of learning, fun and laughter. Thank you to all the staff, their 

unwavering dedica�on is inspira�onal. Thank you to the children whose enthusiasm for learning 

is infec�ous. Thank you to you, our wonderful parents who have been so suppor�ve and com-

mi/ed to the school. Good luck to the staff leaving us and especially to our Year 6 children. We 

miss you already! Have a safe and relaxing Summer, kind regards, Mrs Nash. 

HINDLEY J AND I’S 

GOT TALENT! 

I think we can all agree that we do definitely 

have talent at Hindley J and I. The talent 

show last week was amazing, we had jokes, 

songs, live music, dancing, skipping skills, rib-

bon twirling and a contor�onist! Plus our 

very own choir ‘Vocalise’ put in a fabulous 

performance. Well done to everyone who 

took part and a special congratula�ons to 

Molly from Y4 who was our overall winner.  

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratula�ons to Miss Mason who is geEng married this Summer. We 

look forward to welcoming her back to school in September as Mrs Powers! 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

I would like to remind parents/carers, when buying footwear for the new school year, shoes are 

to be worn at school and not trainers. Please avoid buying shoes with sports logos, brand 

names or stripes as they are not appropriate as school uniform.  


